
 
 
 
 
 
FACILITIES WORKING GROUP MEMORANDUM  
(Following the 13TH of August 2019 Facilities Working Group Meeting) 
 
 
Memorandum prepared by George Clinton (Community Facilities Coordinator)  
 
 
Attendees: Richard Vaughan, George Clinton, Mark Mclatchey, Jordan Till, Fiona Young, 
Mick Jaroszewicz, George Deubler 

 
Apology: Meredith Hodson 
 
Absent: Paul Mead, Cameron Dalley, Mark Band 
 

1. Facility Heat Maps 
The facility heat maps have been completed and are to be sent out to all state bodies (national 
map & each state specific map). Another call will be made out to all states to send through 
their own data (if available) to collate and create a more accurate heat map.  
 

 
2. Grants Tender Process 

‘Facility Grant Writers’ page to be made live on the Squash Australia website. Additional 
communication will be sent out to states and facilities notifying them of the grant consultancy 
opportunity.  
 

 
3.  Review of Facilities Op Plan 

 

• End of year dates to become end of financial year as opposed to end of calendar year 
by 2020 

• 4-year facility plans pushed back to end of financial year 2020 

• Monthly communication to be sent out to facilities & state associations  

• Court Owners Network conference pushed back to end of financial year 2020 (also 
depending on feasibility, etc.) 

• Draft facilities op plan to be created before the next WG meeting for review, with the 
final plan to be presented at the AGM in late November 

 
 
Next Facilities Working Group Meeting is set for October 24th TBC. 


